=T

Tool Service Center Relocation and Shut Down Notice
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Dear Customers,

HHHER,

Due to a commercial arbitration between landlord and rental company, Hilti Tool Service Center
(TSC) will relocate to below new address since Mar 25, 2024 (Monday). Please kindly update all
related documents on your side and forward to anyone who may need this information.

HTERSHEEQARZENEL K, ERSIRRSHOET2024F3H25H (B—) #&ifiT
ZEPUT L, ERNEREXER, HAEEREXAR.

1#, No. 200, Shenxiang Road, Minhang District, Shanghai, PR China.
BiEHiRTX R 200 S IR 14 E

TSC will shut down on Mar. 22" for relocation and on Mar 27"&28'" for Team Camp 8. During
this period of time, Time Promise (3-or-free & 5-or-free) program will be excluded. Please be so
kind to communicate with our Customer Service Representative at 400 820 2585 or Wechat
Official (ID: Hilti_ MOCN) for repair order placement prior to the interim shutdown period to avoid
and/or minimize your business impact.
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We are very sorry for the inconvenience that caused due to the interim closure.
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Many thanks for your understanding and cooperation on this matter.
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